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Northwestern Ohio Regional News:

• Members, our web master, Larry Kurtz ask to have this sent out so here it is.  Please reply by January 22nd 

if you have input for Larry.

NWOR WEBSITE

The NWOR Official Website, www.nworscca.com is long overdue for a tune-up. The software 
used to maintain the site reached the end of its life cycle last July.

The website belongs to all of the members and friends of NWOR, therefore, your input would 
greatly help the redesign of the new site.

What features of the old site did you like? What features didn’t you like? What would you 
like to see in the new site? 

Also, we need some language to tell prospective members what the NWOR is all about. What 
does it mean to be a NWOR member?

What is Solo all about?

Any and all submissions would be greatly appreciated, but we would prefer that you respond 
within a couple of weeks. 

Please reply to webmaster@nworscca.com.

National News:
• There look to be lots of changes in classing of cars for 2010.    Find the new rules at http://www.SCCA.com 

under the Solo section.

Upcoming events:
• To be determined.  Keep an eye on the NWOR web site for updates (http://www.nworscca.com).

Club Meeting Minutes Summary.

• No meetings were planned for December or January.  I do expect to see one set up for February.

NWOR 2010 Schedules:

Member Meetings are held first Tuesday each Month at 6:30 PM unless noted:
 Locations to be determined.  Keep an eye on the NWOR web site for updates (http://www.nworscca.com).
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